
Town of Sanbornton ~ Recreation Commission~ Meeting Minutes 

July 12, 2011 ~ 7:00 p.m. ~ Town Park  

. 

 

Members: Corey Robinson, Chairman, Marc Cray, Heather Goodwin, Joel Smith, Tracy Wood, Karen Ober, 
Selectmen Representative and Juliana Lonergan, Coordinator. 
 

Present:  Robinson, Cray, Wood, Guinta and Lonergan   
  
Meeting called to order at 7:08 p.m.  
 

Meeting Minutes from June 14, 2011 were read. Motion:  A motion was made by Mr. Cray and seconded by 
Mrs. Wood to accept the meeting minutes.  Vote: Affirmative – Unanimous    
 

Financials: The Commission reviewed updated financials from May.  
 

Summer Day Camp:  Lonergan updated that camp was going well and the kids were enjoying the field trips. 
The gym is being decorated with the theme week’s art work.  
 

Pirate’s Cove Invitational: Lonergan updates that $1675.00 to date has been received for hole & tee 
sponsorships and $644.00 in prizes. Lonergan is advertising for teams thru the email and letters to the editor.  
 

Before & After School: Lonergan will send a notice to parents to make them aware of the increase. Ms. 
Langan will not be back to start the B& A program as see has to finish up her degree. Lonergan will be looking 
to fill those hours with current staff until Ms. Langan returns in January.   
 

Old Business: Basketball Hoops: Lonergan updated that Swain schedule became busy with unexpected 
mechanical problems and he will install the hoops as soon as he can.  

 
New Business: The Commission received a letter from the law office of Mark Dunn regarding property 
abutting the Town Park. The Commission would like to know the assessed value, how many acres and what do 
they want for the property?  
 
Challenger Soccer Camp: Camp will be held on August 1st - August 5th. Host coaches are needed. There are 18 
campers signed up so far. Lonergan expects more to come.  
 
Next month’s meeting is Tuesday, August 9, 2011 at 7:00 p.m. at the Town Park.  

 
Meeting adjourned at 7:52 p.m.  

  
Respectfully Submitted: 
 

Juliana E. Lonergan, Coordinator 
These minutes are subject to review and approval of the Recreation Commission. 


